
STAAG ANNUAL CONFERENCE- SCIENTIFIC SESSIONS 

CALL FOR ABSTRACTS  

The Executives of STAAG invite you to be a significant contributor  to this year’s Annual General 
Meeting by the presentation of your research work.  

Submit your abstract for consideration and inclusion into the program for the AGM. This is one of 
the ways by which Audiology and Speech and Language Therapy can advance with evidence-
based practice. 

Abstracts that are accepted will be printed in the AGM brochure and displayed during the 
conference – Presenters stand the chance of winning an award. 

Format can be oral or poster presentation and should be presented with this format: 

Title 
Author(s) 
Affiliation - (University or workplace) 
Abstract 
Background 
Objective 
Methods  
Results 
Conclusions 
Implications (potential impact and application-1-2 sentences) 
 

• All abstracts should have clear and straightforward English language 
• The abstract should be concise, not more than 300 words 
• Abstract should reflect the content and findings of your research and possibly showing 

novel aspects (findings or interpretation) 
• Abstract may be from published work in reputable journals or those not yet published or 

accepted for publication. 
 
Abstract should be submitted to Mrs. Jemima Fynn by 7th July 2024 
 


